

Mail Stop: 39 ADM 9001 Stockdale Highway Bakersfield, California 93311-1022

(661) 654-2251 (661) 654-6031 FAX www.csub.edu/bas/fiscal

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Faculty & Staff

FROM:

Queen E. King

Associate Vice President-Financial Services & Controller

DATE:

April 30, 2019

SUBJECT: Spo

Sponsored Program Post Award Administration Policy

The policy as it relates to Sponsored Program Award Administration has been updated. The revision of this policy will be included in the updated training material for Sponsored Program Post Award.

If you have any questions regarding this policy, please feel free to contact: Melissa Thornsberry Associate Controller/Director Sponsored Programs Post Award (mthornsberry@csub.edu or x2754), or Queen E. King, Associate Vice President-Financial Services & Controller (qking@csub.edu or x2251)